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May 2021

NOTIFICATION OF THE NEW OFFICE MOVING

To all suppliers

Sunstar Engineering Inc. is pleased to announce that as of May 28, 2021, our UVIX group, UV
Market Development department, E-Science business unit will move to the new office as the
following location. To serve you better and meet your expectation on us, we will move our office to a

new location with a much service convenience.

B New office address: B New warehouse address(Delivery address):
Shibakoen First Building 4F, Yamato Tranport Co.,Ltd.
3-8-2 Shiba, Keihinjima Logistics Center 2F
Minato-ku, Tokyo, 105-0014, Japan 1-3-5 Keihinjima,
Tel: (81) 3-5441-8226 Ota-ku, Tokyo, 143-0003, Japan
Fax: (81) 3-5441-8227 Tel: (81) 3-6758-0196

NOTE: Please send all our orders to the above address

unless otherwise specified in our order sheet.

Any mail sent to our old address will be forwarded automatically to our new address until the end of

the year. We would appreciate it if you could tell those concerned within your company about the

address change.

We are sorry for the inconvenience this may cause you, and your understanding and cooperation are

appreciated.

If you have any questions regarding this address change, please feel free to contact us on the

telephone, E-mail, and whatever.

Sincerely,

(/(MM‘}’ mem_
Nobuo Nakamura
U-VIX group

nobuo.nakamura@jp.sunstar.com




